MARLBOROUGH TOWN COUNCIL

RECREATION AND AMENITIES COMMITTEE - ESTIMATES

Minutes of a Meeting of the Recreation and Amenities Estimates Committee held on Monday, 15th November, 1999 in the Council Chamber, Town Hall, Marlborough at 7.00pm

PRESENT

Councillor M. P. Cooper

Chairman

Councillor S. R. Dobson

Town Mayor

Councillor I. J. Perryman

Councillor D. I. Smithers

Councillor Dr. D. Watson

Councillor P. F. Martin

Councillor Mrs. M. Rose

Councillor W. B. Cavill

Town Clerk

Mr. Graham S. Chivers

297/99 APOLOGIES

Apologies for absence were received from the Deputy Town Mayor - Councillor Mrs. E. White and Councillor G. Francis.

298/99

TO CONSIDER THE ESTIMATES FOR 2000/2001

The Estimates for 2000/2001 were unanimously RECOMMENDED for approval.

The Town Clerk was asked to investigate -

Item 21

Are we permitted to use red diesel for our vehicles and mowers?

Item 12 (Town Hall)

Arrange a check of the Town Hall water meters.

The Town Mayor reported that in 7 years and 13 years time respectively, when the Rugby Club and Bowls Club leases fall for renewal, a fair market rent for each premises be applied. This was approved by the Committee and RECOMMENDED accordingly. The Town Clerk was asked to arrange for a copy of the Recommendation to be attached to each lease for future information.

Page 2

Outside

The Golf Club - The Town Mayor declared an interest and left the room.

The meeting ended at 8.20pm